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YORK UNIVERSITY CHOIR 
CONCERT

BIOLOGICAL SOCIETY GREASE
The Biological Society monthly 
meeting is Wednesday, March 9th at 
5:15 p.m. Topic of this meeting will 
be the Leslie Street Headland. A 
short talk will accompany the film 
presentation. Come out and join us. 
Room 345 Farquharson (Staff 
Lounge).

York Independent Theatre Pro­
ductions invited you to slick back 
those ductails, put on your saddle 
shoes, and hand-jive to its pro­
duction of (the rock and roll 
musical) Grease, to be presented at 
Burton Auditorium, York Uni­
versity, 4700 Keele Street.

Performance dates - March 8-12 
p.m. Matinee on Friday, 

March 11 at 2:00 p.m. Tickets for 
reserved seating are $5.00 general, 
$4.00 for York students at Central 
Square, York University or by 
telephone Mon-Fri 12-3 p.m. at 667- 
3655.

For more information call 667- 
3655.

York University Choir will behaving 
a concert on Thursday March 10th at 
the Mary Lake Monastery located at 
Keele and 15 Side Street, 2 km’s 
north of King City. The concert will 
begin at 8:00 p.m. and there will be a 
reception following. Everyone is 
welcome. Any questions, please call 
Michelle at 225-1803. SENTA ON KENNEDY'S 

ASSASSINATION
at 8:00

CAREER CENTRE EVENTS
Upcoming events include: “Careers 
in Art Therapy” with Gilda 
Grossman of the Toronto Art 
Therapy Institute, Tuesday March 8 
in the Faculty Lounge (Ross South 
869) from 2:00-3:30 p.m. and 
“Careers in Social Work” a panel 
discussion on March 15 (Ross South 
869) 2:00-3:30 p.m.

SOCK-HOP Tony Senta will be presenting “The 
Assassination of President Kennedy, 
Part 2", at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, 
March 14, 1983 in Curtis Lecture 
Hall ‘L’. Admission is /2.00 payable 
at the door. Phone Dyanne Gibson at 
2334 for any further information.

ECONOMICS DISCUSSION Mac Pub will be sponsoring a 50’s 
Sock-Hop on Friday March 25th in 
Mac Hall to celebrate York 
Independent Theatre Productions' 
upcoming production of the rock- 
and-roll spectacular Grease. So slick 
back those ductails and put on your 
“jiving” shoes cause it will be 
Greased Lightning!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

On Monday, March 7, Dr. James 
Gillies, Professor of Policy in the Ad. 
Min. Studies Faculty and former 
federal Progressive Conservative 
Finance and Energy critic, will be 
speaking from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. in 
the Faculty Lounge, 8th floor Ross 
Building. Sponsored by the 
Economic Student Association, the 
topic to be covered is “Economic 
Policy-Making: What is Needed in 
Canada". A general question period 
will follow.

NICARAGUA
A discussion on Nicaragua will be 
held at Glendon College in Room 
204 on Friday March 11 at 1:00 p.m. 
Beverley Burke and Rick Arnold, 
former CUSO Field Staff Officers 
will speak. All are welcome and it’s 
free.

PRESIDENT'S SKATING PARTY
BETHUNE DAYS President and Mrs. Macdonald invite 

all Faculty, Staff and members of 
their families to a Skating Party to be 
held at the Ice Arena on Sunday, 
March 20th, 1983 from 3:00 p.m. to 
5:00 p.m. Hot chocolate and donuts 
will be served, so bring your skates 
and enjoy the fun.

Bethune College presents “Bethune 
Days on Thursday March 3rd. 
Events include: 10:00 -4:00 p.m. 
Sale of Third World Handicrafts in 
the JCR. 3:00-6:00 p.m. Third 
World Art in the Gallery. 4:00 p.m. 
Reading by Margaret Laurence in the 
Gallery. 5:00 p.m. Dedication 
Ceremony and Dedication of 
Residence Houses in the Gallery. 
6:00 p.m. International Dinner in 
the JCR. 7:00 p.m. Cocktails at 
Norman’s. 8:30 p.m. 1930’s and 
’40’s theme dance in the JCR. For 
further information call 667-6456.

UMOJA
York African Students Association 
presents Campaign for Educational 
Supplies to Ghana. This campaign is 
in response to the request by the 
Ghanian community in Toronto for 
help, in the re-settlement of over one 
million Ghanians recently expelled 
from Nigeria. Please join us at the 
activities below, where donations 
will be accepted. Film: Controlling 
Interest. Lecture: External Pressures 
on the Budding Revolution in 
Ghana. By: J. Ihonvbere, Political 
Economist. Lecture: Origins of the 
Present Crisis. By: Dr. Ato Sekyi- 
Otu. Place: Curtis Lecture Hall ‘J’. 
Date: Thursday, March 3, 1983. 
Time: 4:30. All donations are gladly 
accepted at any time. For more 
information contact Mike Nurse 
663-6202 or Tawia Hayford 667- 
8634.

LAMARSH LUNCHEON 
SPEAKER SERIES

FACULTY OF ARTS STUDENTS
Are you having problems with 
professors? Dissatisfied with 
ses? Disputing your marks? Do you 
need assistance with petitions? To 
work out a strategy and action for 
academic problems contact the 
Faculty of Arts Student Caucus at 
S314 Ross, 667-3512.

This week’s LaMarsh Research 
Programme on Violence and 
Conflict Resolution Luncheon 
Speaker Series will present Professor 
William Gleberzon of U. of T. His 
topic will be “Ethnic Conflict”. The 
time is from noon to 1:30 p.m. at the 
Gallery, Room 320 Bethune.

cour-
DECISION TO WIN
Decision to Win, a 1982 film about 
life in the zones of control of the 
F.M.L.N. in El Salvador. Professor 
Liisa North will provide an up-date 
about the present situation in El 
Salvador after the film. Sponsored 
by the Student Christian Movement 
and Osgoode Law Union Social 
Justice Film Series. Today, 
Thursday, March 3, 4:00, Osgoode 
Hall, room 107.

DIRECTORS AND COUNSEL 
LORS WANTEDVISUAL ARTS LECTURE

Marvin Eisenberg of the University 
of Michigan will be speaking on The 
Matrix of Genius: Leonardo’s 
Adoration of the Magi on Thursday 
March 3 at 3 p.m. in Curtis Lecture 
Hall ‘L’.

HEROES & BEER DEBATE The York Youth Connection, the 
summer day camp with a difference, 
is looking for directors and 
counsellors in the areas of art, 
theatre, dance, music and 
Period of employment is from May 9 
- Sept. 9 for directors and assistant 
directors, and from June 20 to Sept. 
2 for counsellors. Applicants should 
register with Canada Manpower. 
Resumes may be submitted to Room 
207 Atkinson College. The camp is 
funded by Summer Canada Student 
Employment Program.

Bethune College Heroes & Beer and 
the LaMarsh Research Programme 
on Violence and Conflict Resolution
present a public discussion on The 
Role of the Community in Social 
Control with guest speakers from 
Guardian Angels; Neighbourhood 
Watch; Halton Police; LaMarsh The Gay Alliance will be meeting in
Research Programme. Date is S872R Thursday, March 3 at 7:00
Tuesday March 8 at 7:30 p.m. in the p.m. Our topics are “Coming Out”
Junior Common Room of Bethune and final talk about the dance. Hope
College. For further information 
contact Lesley Harman at 667-6258.

sports.WOMEN' STUDIES FILMS
The office of the Advisor to the 
President on the Status of Women, 
and the Women’s Studies 
Programme are presenting two films 
at noon on Monday, March 7: Killing 
Us Softly: The Image of Women in 
Media and A Man's Place. Founders 
College Media Room 202 B.

WOMEN AND MUSIC G.A.Y.
York Women’s Centre is celebrating 
a musical event with students from 
the Faculty of Music. Women and 
Music will be held on International 
Women’s Day on March 8th at 
12:00 noon at the bearpit.

to see you at the meeting and the 
dance. Everyone Welcome!

NOTICE OF CYSF ANNUAL 
GENERAL ELECTIONS 1983

The annual elections of the Council of the York Student Federation will be held on 
Wednesday, April 6, 1983: Advanced polling will be held on Tuesday, April 5, 1983.

Nominations will open at 9:00 a.m., Wednesday, March 9,1983 and close on Monday, 
March 21, 1983 at 5:00 p.m. At midnight, Tuesday, March 22, 1983, the campaign will 
open, and it will close on Monday, April 4, 1983, also at midnight.

The following positions shall be open for nomination: President, Director—Internal 
Affairs, Director—External Affairs, Director—Women’s Affairs, and Board of Governors 
Representative (one only).

In addition, a number of senate positions from various faculties (to be finalized in
Excalibur s edition of March 10, 1983) will be available for election.

My office hours (at the CYSF Office) are as follows:
Monday: 12 p.m.-1 p.m.
Wednesday: 11 a.m.-12 p.m.
Friday: 12 p.m.-1 p.m.
At other times by appointment

Please do not hesitate to contact me with your problems, questions and concerns. 
Larry Till, Chief Returning Officer Council of the York Student Federation, Phone: 667- 
2515 (CYSF Office)

ATTENTION STUDENT WORK FORCE MEMBERS
Any SWF member wishing to work as Deputy Returning Officer and/or Polling Clerk should leave their name and phone 

number on the list provided in the CYSF office. Attempts will be made to reach all concerned. People with prior experience and 
free schedules on balloting days will be given preference. Total positions available: 15.

2 Excalibur March 3, 1983


